
February 2021
Mrs. Colbert, Principal

Algonquin Early Learning Center’s Mission: 
Algonquin is committed to meeting the needs of our diverse student body by providing high quality, 

developmentally appropriate, and structured learning opportunities in order to lay the foundation to 
their success as lifelong learners.

Dear Families,
 
As we embark on a new month, we have the 
exciting opportunity to honor the past, 
celebrate the present, and inspire the future 
as we celebrate Black History Month and 
Random Act of Kindness Day (February 17th). 

Please continue to text/email pictures of your 
child demonstrating excellence during remote 
learning to his/her teacher. We love to 
showcase excellence on our social media 
platforms.

The Parent Educators have put together a few 
fun Family Engagement activities. Be sure to 
check them out by clicking here. 

Stay healthy and safe!
Mrs. Lori Colbert, Principal

Friday, February 5
*Early Dismissal (No PM Classes)
*Parent Teacher Conferences 

Tuesday, February 9
        *Early Childhood Network (6:00 PM)
Friday, February 12

*Early Dismissal (No PM Classes)
Monday, February 15

*No School (Presidents’ Day)
Monday, February 22

*School Board Meeting (7:00 PM)
Wednesday, February 24

*Quarter 3 Midterm
Wednesday, February 24

*Virtual Black History Program (7:00 PM)
Thursday, February 25

*Family Playgroup (9:30 AM & 2:20 PM)
Friday, February 26 - Monday, March 1

*No School (Mid-Winter Break)

                      

 

Click Here 
for English 

Parent 
Letter 

Click Here 
for Spanish 

Parent 
Letter 

https://5il.co/p6io
https://5il.co/ozu7
https://5il.co/ozu7
https://5il.co/ozu7
https://5il.co/ozu7
https://5il.co/ozu6
https://5il.co/ozu6
https://5il.co/ozu6
https://5il.co/ozu6


Please stay in touch with us! 

Website: https://www.sd163.com/o/algonquin 

Twitter: @Algonquin163_

Facebook: District 163 - Algonquin Primary Center

The district-wide Black History 
Program will be held virtually on 
February 24, 2021 at 7:00 PM. 
The students at Algonquin are 
working hard and look forward to 
our part in the event. Families will 
be provided with a link to view the 
event.

Families: The Illinois State Board of Education has 
partnered with the University of Chicago Behavioral 
Insights and Parenting Lab (BIP) to provide a new 
parent text program to Algonquin's preschool families at 
no cost. Click on the link and flyer below for more 
information about this amazing resource. 

Chat2Learn Website 

Chat2Learn Info: English

Chat2Learn Info: Spanish  

https://biplab.uchicago.edu/chat2learn/?_cldee=bGNvbGJlcnRAc2QxNjMuY29t&recipientid=contact-bf21044c6ef4ea11a816000d3a5913bd-326e5d7f903249d086cc9d7bfc63856a&esid=4700675e-875a-eb11-a812-002248047a9c
https://5il.co/orbp
https://5il.co/orbo

